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Governor Cuomo announced late last year that he would be asking the
Department of Labor to hold a series of hearings to examine the tip credit
in New York State. The NYS Restaurant Association is staunchly against the
elimination of this important credit and are asking our restaurant members
and their staff to testify at these hearings.

The hearing schedule is as follows:

Date/Time Location
Friday, April 20, 2018 Roosevelt Little Theatre, SUNY Farmingdale, Long
10 a.m. Island

Wednesday, April 25, 2018 Dulles State Office Building, 317 Washington Street,

10 a.m. Watertown

Rescheduled: * The Syracuse hearing will be rescheduled to the
Week of April 30, 2018 week of April 30 due to unforeseen circumstances.
Rescheduled: o The Buffalo hearing will be rescheduled to the week
Week of May 7, 2018 of May 7 due to a unforeseen circumstances.

Friday, May 18, 2018 Legislative Office Building, Albany

10 a.m.

Wednesday, June 27,2018 Hunter College's 68th Street Campus 695 Park
10 a.m. Avenue in Manhattan

Hospitality Industries Only

* You will NOT need to re-register for the new date if you have already signed up to
attend or testify. Details will be posted to this page in the coming days.

For more information on this topic or many others, which effects your restaurant or the industry as a whole contact us by:
website: Email: Phone:

www.hysra.org info@nysra.org 800.452.5212




